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August 29,2013

Via CERTIFIED MAIL RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 7008 1140 0002 9913 7208

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division
ATTN: DAVID K. BROOKS
1220 SOUTH ST. FRANCIS DRIVE

Santa Fe, NM 87505
VTP

Re: Order of the Division R-13731
Page 7, Section 4 Requirement

Dear Mr. Brooks:

This letter is to show that Sundown Energy LP (“SELP”) has met the requirement that was
listed on page 7, section 4 of Order R-13731. The enclosed proves that the unit and plan of
operations were approved by an additional working interest owners and greater than 75% of non-cost
bearing owners.

If any additional information is needed to fulfill this requirement please contact me at 214-
368-6100 (ext. 2165) or e-mail me at kpaxton@sundownenergy.com.

Sincerely,

PR e
A Jeton

Kyle A. Paxton, RPL
Landman

Enclosure

Two Galleria Tower 13455 Noel Road * Suite 2000 » Dallas, Texas 75240 « (214) 368-6100 *Fax (214) 365-9693



